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1611 Keybridge Way 

Bloomington, IL 61704 

 (309) 838-4130 – Mobile 

 

Memo 
To: AAU Coaches 

From: Marchan Adkins, Region 13 Director 

CC:  

Date: June 27, 2014 

Re: 2014 AAU Region 13 Championships Schedule Modification 

The purpose of this correspondence is to update everyone impacted by the weather delay we 
experienced tonight.  After several unsuccessful attempts to resume competition, the decision was 
made to resume competition one hour prior to the first event on Saturday.  As such, we will begin 
running the 15-16 400 Hurdles at 8am on Saturday, June 28. 

Track & Field 

• Only authorized officials will be permitted on the track 

• No Coaches, parents, or athletes not competing will be allowed on the track at anytime  

• Each competitor in field events will receive four attempts in the shot, Long Jump, and Triple 
Jump.  There will be no final round of competition. 

 

I look forward to a great finish of this meet and wish you all the best! 

Best regards,  

 

 

Marchan Adkins 

Meet Director 
AAU Region 13 Athletics Chairman 


